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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

Timothy and Janet Byrd  

Address  

37 ARROYO VENADA RD 
PLACITAS, New Mexico 87043 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

byrdjanetandtim@msn.com  

Comments:  

Dear Commissioners, 
We respectfully recommend and request your approval of the proposed "Ordinance to Ban Feeding of Free-Roaming Horses" 
and "Resolution to Establish a Permit Process for the Feeding of Free-Roaming Horses". 
Homeowners in our immediate neighborhood are feeding the wild horses on a regular basis. Such feeding has resulted in far too 
many horses roaming the streets and foraging on private property, destroying the natural environment, landscaping, vegetable 
gardens, fruit trees, irrigation systems, etc. Clean-up of horse manure is a health hazard and continuous chore from property 
and streets with no help from our immediate neighbors who feed them. Additionally, the feeding increases the likelihood of traffic 
accidents involving horses. 
Thank you for your prompt consideration of this matter. 
Timothy and Janet Byrd 
37 Arroyo Venada Road 
Placitas, NM 87043 
(505) 573-6634


